
   
 

City of Sarnia 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 
 
DATE:  October 10, 2018    RELEASE DATE: IMMEDIATE 
 
FROM:  Dianne Gould-Brown, City Clerk 
 
SUBJECT: Election Begins Tomorrow 
 
 
The municipal and school board election voting period begins October 11 at 
9:00 a.m. and ends October 22 at 8:00 p.m. Eligible voters can vote by phone 
or internet. Voter Help Centres will be available during the voting period.  
 
Election workers will visit retirement residences and long-term care homes to 
provide devices and to assist voters. 
 
Voter Help Centres 
Visit a Voter Help Centre if you have not received your voter information 
letter (including PIN), if you do not have access to a device to vote online, or 
if you require assistance: 
Sarnia City Hall 
255 Christina St. North 

October 11 from 9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 
October 12 to 20 from 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 
p.m.  
October 22 from 8:30 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

Clearwater Arena, Lower Hall 
1400 Wellington St. 

October 22 from 4:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

St. Patrick’s Catholic High School 
1001 The Rapids Pkwy. 

October 22 from 4:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

Bright’s Grove Public School, Gym 
2612 Hamilton Rd. 

October 22 from 4:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

NOTE: Please bring a piece of ID with your current address 
 



For more information please visit the election page on the City’s website: 
http://sarnia.ca/city-government/elections/2018-municipal-election. 
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For further information contact:  
Dianne Gould-Brown, City Clerk 
Dianne.gould-brown@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 3258 
 
James Jenkins, Deputy Clerk 
James.jenkins@sarnia.ca or 519-332-0330 ext. 3208 
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